
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 OCEAN STREET, 4TH FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 
(831) 454-2580   FAX: (831) 454-2131   TDD: (831) 454-2123 

KATHLEEN MOLLOY, PLANNING DIRECTOR 
 
 

DATE: May 8, 2020 
 
TO: Matt Machado, Public Works Director 
 
FROM: Stephanie Hansen, Principal Planner, Sustainability and Special Projects 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED 2020/2021 CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 
 
 
 
The proposed 2020/2021 Capital Improvement Program has been reviewed for 
conformance with the 1994 General Plan/Local Coastal Program as required in Santa 
Cruz County Code Section 13.01.130(C).  The proposed improvements listed in the 
Program are consistent with the County’s General Plan/Local Coastal Program Land Use 
Plan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to:  Parks, Public Works 
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